
 
TOWN OF FAIRFIELD 
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FAIRFIELD, CONNECTICUT  06824-6690 
(203) 256-3090 
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OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK 
 
      ELIZABETH P. BROWNE, MMC, MCTC 
              TOWN CLERK 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC: IN LIGHT OF COVID-19, AND 
P URSUANT TO EXECUTIVE ORDERS 7B & 9H, THE TOWN IS 

CONDUCTING THIS MEETING VIA WEBEX ONLY. 
 

The best way to listen is through FairTV 
 FairTV’s cable channel (channel 79 for Fairfield Cablevision customers and 6010 for 

Frontier Cable customers) 
 

 FairTV’s website, https://fairfieldct.org/fairtv/government 
 

You can also listen by phone: 
Call: (667) 776-9044 

 
The public is encouraged to send their comments before or after the meeting to the following 
email:  rtm@fairfieldct.org. As you would in a public meeting, please include your name and 
address with your comment.  All comments received and verified will be posted to the RTM 

website with your name but email address will be excluded. 
 

 
WARNING TO THE MEMBERS OF THE REPRESENTATIVE TOWN MEETING 

AND RESIDENTS OF THE TOWN OF FAIRFIELD 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Budget Hearings of the Town of Fairfield will be held on 
Wednesday, April 7 & Thursday April 8, 2021 at 7 PM via phone. 
 
1. Roll Call – Pledge of Allegiance – Moment of Silence 
 
2. To consider the self-supporting funds in an amount to be determined by the Board of 

Finance for the Water Pollution Control Authority for the Fiscal Year of July 1, 2021 
through June 30, 2022. 

 
3. To consider the self-supporting funds in the amount to be determined by the Board of 

Finance for the Fairfield Regional Fire Training school for the Fiscal Year of July 1, 2021 
through June 30, 2022. 

 

mailto:rtm@fairfieldct.org


4. To consider proposed appropriations for the Fiscal Year of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 
2022 as recommended by the Board of Finance, for any lawful purpose in the amount to 
be determined by the Board of Finance. 

 
 
 
March 30, 2021 
 
      _______________________________________ 
      Elizabeth P. Browne 
      Town Clerk 
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